
Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 
Report on Visit to NGO 

In Collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of India 

Eco-club of SLC in collaboration with the Department of Environment, Government of India 

undertook an initiative to help and create happiness and Joy among the underprivileged 

students. Jointly an event was organized named “Street light.” As a part of this initiative they 

collected old clothes, stationary, food items etc. in college campus and on 20
th

 Feb 2019.  With 

the help of an NGO- 'Titliyan' in Noida, volunteers met small or young children who have lost 

their parents or had parents who could not afford to bring them up and got an insight into what 

exactly happens at an NGO. They also distributed Stationary materials, clothes and some 

edible material like chocolates, biscuits, toffees and other stuff which they collected during the 

drive. This particular initiative exposed the volunteers to the harsh life such children have to 

live through. Their interaction with the poor or parentless children enhanced their resolve to 

continue working for their cause in future as well. Such young children living the life of 

destitute need much attention from the society. Student volunteers’ exposure to such 

conditions that exist in our society and nation makes them stay rooted to the society and 

contribute their bit to improve their status. Total 10 students participated in this visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


